
   

    

 

 

 

 

 Stillwater Housing Authority will begin seeing clients on 
an APPOINTMENT ONLY basis.   

o Please contact your caseworker to schedule an 
appointment.   

 

 We are following CDC guidelines regarding social 
distancing and sanitizing.   
 

o We will sanitize the lobby and interview room after 
every client leaves.   

o We will require social distancing while we are with 
clients.  We will be wearing face mask for your 
protection.  It is suggested that you wear one as well 
for our protection.   We will have masks available.  

o We are limiting the number of people allowed in the 
building.  Please reschedule if you cannot find a 
babysitter.  Only people signing paperwork will be 
allowed to enter.   

 

 We will have the first set of doors unlocked.  Applications 
and forms will be available to the public.  The inside doors 
will remain locked.   
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 IF you have an appointment, please call your caseworker 

and they will come get you.   
 

 You will have your temperature taken.  If your temperature 
is 100.00° or above, you will need to reschedule your 
appointment.   
 

 We will continue to complete necessary paperwork by mail 
for those who prefer to stay home during this time.   

 


